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Patricia Squires 
Manager, Regulatory 
Applications 
Leave to Construct 
Regulatory Affairs 
 

tel 416 753 6284 
cell 647 519 4644 
patricia.squires@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York ON 
M2J 1P8 
 

December 2, 2024 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi, 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas” or the “Company”) 
Ontario Enery Board (“OEB”) File No. EB-2024-0200 
St. Laurent Pipeline Replacement Project 
 

Enbridge Gas is in receipt of the letter from the Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO) 
dated November 29, 2024, wherein FRPO requests additional responses from Enbridge Gas to a number of 
undertakings brought forth by FRPO during the first day (October 30, 2024) of the technical conference in the 
above-noted proceeding. 

Enbridge Gas is considering FRPO’s requests and will provide a response to FRPO’s letter as soon as 
possible this week.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patricia Squires 
Manager, Regulatory Applications – Leave to Construct 
 
Cc:  Zora Crnojacki (OEB Staff) 
 Charles Keizer (Torys) 
 Arlen Sternberg (Torys) 
 Intervenors (EB-2024-0200) 
  
 
 
 


